
UPCOMING STRATEGIC 
PLANNING SESSIONS
A quick reminder of the upcoming Xatśūll Strategic Community 
Planning Sessions

Xatśūll members are encouraged to participate and 
will receive an honorarium for their participation.

Upcoming Sessions: 

If you are unable to attend any of these sessions but would like 
an opportunity to provide feedback, please let us know. 
 
Thank you for your time. If you have any further questions, 
please email Chloe Waind at chloe@newleafperformance.ca or 
call 226-338-5878.

July 24 
Vancouver Strategic Planning Session 
7 p.m. In-person session in Vancouver at 53 
West Hastings 101, Vancouver, BC V6B 1G4
Dinner will be provided 
 
July 25 
Virtual Strategic Planning Session 
7 p.m. Virtual session on Zoom 
LINK: https://us02web.zoom.
us/j/86865864554 

August 2 
Strategic Planning BBQ & Games 
6 p.m. Xatśūll Heritage Site (for a ride call 
Jessie at 250-989-2323 ext. 120) 
Includes dinner, door prizes and games 
 
August 3 
Williams Lake Engagement Session 
6 p.m. Williams Lake Library 
Includes dinner, door prizes and games


